
Year 7 Update – 15.09.23 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Congratulations to all students completing their first full week at Vyners. Please see below 

for some updates and information.  

  

Year 7 Information Evening - Cheese & Wine 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the cheese & wine year 7 information evening that was 

due to take place on Thursday 21st September has been postponed. We will update you 

with further information as soon as possible.  

 

Safeguarding Snapshot 

Vaping has become a common occurrence for underage use.  Vapes are often brightly 

coloured, often sold at off-licences and often flavoured with sweet tastes which lure young 

people into trying them. It is of vital importance that children are well aware of the potential 

health implications of vaping. Whilst this is something we continue to educate our young 

people in school, we would encourage you to open up the conversation around this at 

home.   Action for Children have published a page on the matter which we hope will help you 

to do so. Please follow the link below to find out more: 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms John 

Year 7 Leader 

 


